
Subject: RE: North Shore Waterfront Industrial Association
Date: Fri, 26 Jul 2002 17:17:42 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "'D. Tardiff'" <dtardiff@telus.net>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Hello Debbie:
 
This is bang on great stuff ... thank you.
 
Ernie 
-----Original Message-----
From: D. Tardiff [mailto:dtardiff@telus.net]
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2002 3:31 PM
To: Ernie Crist
Subject: North Shore Waterfront Industrial Association

Hello Councillor Crist,
Attached is a copy of a letter that I have sent to City and District (to
Mayors), MLA's, BC Ferry Corporation and local newspapers.  I thought you
might be interested in seeing in directly.
 
Cheers,
Debbie
 
Debbie Tardiff
North Shore Waterfront Industrial Association
4 - 241 East 4th Street, North Vancouver, BC  V7L 1J1
Phone: 604 986-1055     Fax:  604 986-1033
Email: dtardiff@telus.net
 

Part 1.2 Type: application/ms-tnef
Encoding: base64

1 of 1 7/26/02 7:17 PM

RE: North Shore Waterfront Industrial Association


